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CARTMEL CE PRIMARY SCHOOL
Newsletter 20th May
 2016

 


NEWSLETTER    SEPTEMBER 11th 2006              

                                      

	

School Money
Following on from a recent letter regarding paying for school dinners on line we will be starting to use the new system to book and pay for school dinners for after half term. We will issue you with a password on Monday so you can access the system. Please can you order your dinners by Friday so the kitchen has numbers for when we are back at school. Those children eligible for free school meals will still need to put their menu choice on line but no payment will be required.
If you have recently changed your email address or mobile telephone number please let the school office know. A computer will be available in school to use if required. Any problems please contact Mrs Wilson in the office.









Football News
Grange and Cartmel under 11’s football team came joint top of the Kent Valley district football league and runners up in the cup.
The Cartmel members are Harry, Ben, Robert, Will, Joseph. Well done to you all

                    






Forest Schools
Class 1 will be attending Forest School on Tuesday 24th May
We will be leaving at 9.00am and staying for lunch before returning to school. All children will need to come in non-school uniform, wearing sensible shoes and waterproofs. They also need a packed lunch and a water bottle in a rucksack.
Class 1 need some willing volunteers. Please see class teachers if you are able to help.






    


Bike Club
There will be no cycling club this coming week as the children have now had their 5 weeks. The club will commence again after half term for the second group of children.


London 2016
[bookmark: _GoBack]The final instalment of £80.00 is now due for the London 2016 trip. Please make cheques payable to Cumbria County Council.
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The sun has got his hat on………			
Please remember to put sun cream on children before they come to school. Named sun cream should be brought with them. Also sun hats and water bottle (no juice)







Cluster Tennis Competition
Congratulations to all the Y5 and Y6 children who took part in this years competition. A special well done to the Y5 and Y6 boys, Rob, Joseph, Jacob and Tom who won their competition.
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Football
Please remember to pay for Laurens after school football club. The amount this term is £12.00. (not £6.00 as previously stated.
Invoices will be issued shortly for outstanding amounts.





 

Rounders Festival
Y6 will be taking part in the cluster Rounders Festival on Monday afternoon from 1.00pm to 3.00pm. Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school, a water bottle and weather appropriate clothing.








Reminder:  our school uniform policy is on our website under ‘Virtual Office’.  Items of clothing not permitted within the policy are creeping into school.  Please ensure you read the policy carefully and come to school in appropriate clothing.  Thank you.




Congratulations to Maisie Anderson who has been picked to play Quick Cricket in the lunch time interval at the test match between England and Sri Lanka on 27th July in Durham. We will look out for you on the telly.
Please remember to pay all outstanding invoices before the end of term. Cheques should be made payable to Cumbria County Council



Reminder:  Our school uniform policy is on our website under ‘Virtual Office’.  Items of clothing not permitted within the policy are creeping into school.  Please ensure you read the policy carefully and come to school in appropriate clothing.  Thank you



Colouring Books
If anyone has any colouring books they no longer need or use (can be partly used) please can we have them in school. Thank you.




Job Opportunity
We have a vacancy for an After School Club Supervisor for 2 sessions per week. Please contact the school office for further details. Tel: 015395 36262


Cheddars Breakfast Club – open daily 8.00am to 8.30am and After School Club - open daily 3.00pm to 5.30pm.
These are ‘pay as you’ go clubs unless arranged otherwise with a member of staff.





Slapped Cheek
Please be aware that Slapped Cheek is in the community. Can you please be vigilant and inform school if you suspect your child has contracted this.



Diary Dates
Boxes of Hope
This local shoe box charity has organised a cross bay walk on Saturday 13th August. Bookings can be made by phoning 015395 35492 or emailing boxesofhopecumbria@gmail.com
We will once again be collecting shoe boxes to send to Romania.

	Event
	Time 
	Date

	Laurens Football
	3.00pm to 4.00pm
	Every Monday

	Multi Skills with Keith
	3.00pm to 4.00pm
	Every Wednesday

	Swimming Class 4
	
	Every Wednesday 

	Cluster Rounders Festival
	1.00pm to 3.00pm
	Monday 23rd May

	Half Term
	
	30th May – 3rd June






School Angels
Please remember to use this website when ordering items over the internet. It doesn’t cost you anything and the school will receive a donation. Thank you. Total raised so far £180.59. Please keep using this site.
The web address is www.schoolangel.org.uk/cartmel-ce-primary-school Sites include Amazon, John Lewis, M&S, Argos, Joules, Asda Direct, Boden. Please take a look.	
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